BALTAR/CIOSRE
BALTIMORE  MEMORANDUM

B BLAKE To:  The Honorable President and Members of the Baltimore City Council
Mayor c/o Natawna Austin, utive Secretary

PAUL T. GRAZIANO

Executive Director, HABC From: Paul T. Gistzt 0, Commissioner
Commissioner, HCD

Date: September 29, 2016

Re:  City Council Bill 16-0744 - City Streets — Opening —
A Portion of South Eden Street and a Portion of Aliceanna Street

The Department of Housing and Community Development (HCD) has reviewed
City Council Bill 16-0744, for the purpose of condemning and opening a portion
of South Eden Street, extending from Lancaster Street northerly 308 feet, more or
less, to Aliceanna Street, and a portion of Aliceanna Street, extending from South
Central Avenue easterly 170 feet, more or less, to South Eden Street, as shown on
Plat 235-A-42 in the Office of the Department of Transportation; and providing
for a special effective date.

If enacted, this bill, a companion bill to City Council Bill 16-0745, would allow
portion of streets to be closed to support the development of a new 22 story mix
used building for commercial and residential use in the Inner Harbor
neighborhood.

The Department of Housing and Community Development supports the passage
of City Council Bill 16-0744.

PTG:sd

cc: Ms. Angela Gibson, Mayor’s Office of Government Relations
Mr. Colin Tarbert, Deputy Mayor
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